November 16, 2016

Letter of Recommendation for Bob Motherhead

| had a wonderful experience working with Bob Mothershead, at Patterson Dental, and would highly
recommend him. | recently opened my new start-up dental practice after being an associate dentist for
13 years. | had a strong sense of what | wanted and a vision for what | wanted to accomplish, but many
uncertainties on how the process would unfold. | had heard mostly negative things about the
nightmares of taking on a big project like new construction of a dental office. After considering various
dental design companies, | chose Bob because of his experience and his wonderful team. Robin
Janowski, the designer, who works with him, was responsive, detailed, fun and a good listener. She gave
me great feedback and was indispensable to the success of the project. The General Contractor that |
chose, though his network, Frank Gonzales/GFI Construction, was also professional, honest and truly
terrific. 1 can’t say enough great things about Bob Mothershead and his team: calm, professional,
relaxed, attentive, confident, experienced...and on top of that, just quality people to have in your
corner. If | had to do it again, | would have no reservations going with them again. 1 am grateful that |
now have a beautiful office that reminds me of what an amazing journey it has been with them. | get
compliments on the quality of the workmanship and design of my office every day. | love going to work
and being in my dental practice!
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